
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a work session, Wednesday, January 29, 

2014 in the High School Parking Lot.  President Rasmussen called the meeting to order at 9:40 am with directors Rosonke, 

Denner, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers present.  At 9:45 am the board departed and drove to Adel Iowa 

to tour the ADM Community School District buildings. 

After touring the buildings the board traveled to Panora, Iowa to do a drive by tour of the Panorama Community School 

District.  The board was unable to view the exterior of the auditorium and the exterior of the commons area. 

From Panora the Board traveled the Coon Rapids-Bayard Community School District to tour the pre-k -2
 
classrooms. 

All of these additions were designed by the Facilities Cost Management Group.  The general consensus of the board members 

reflected that these designs were straight forward.  Each of the building additions had a focal point of entrance that was 

aesthetically pleasant and welcoming to the public.  The classrooms were a basic class room design of about 900 sq. ft.  The 

classrooms were well lighted and ventilated.  Floor coverings were either carpet or porcelain tile.  The construction of the 

buildings was basic concrete block and brick to control costs.   

The Board arrived back in New Hampton at 9:00pm. 

Attest: March 10, 2014 

 

 

  

 

Tom Rasmussen          Bob Ayers  

Board President         Board Secretary 

 


		2014-03-10T23:18:30+0000




